
Youngstown Community School
50 Essex Street
Youngstown, Ohio 44502
330-746-2240

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Every September, your child completes beginning of year diagnostic testing to identify
strengths and areas of improvement in Reading.  The state requires all schools, through the
Third Grade Reading Guarantee, to identify students that are “off track” and not meeting
minimum requirements;  the school then identifies and implements individualized
interventions to help each student gain the reading skills needed through a Reading
Improvement and Monitoring Plan (RIMP).  The reading plan (RIMP) will continue throughout
the school year and up to fourth grade to make sure your child’s reading is improving.  Your
child's teacher will have further information for you at parent/teacher conferences.

Please sign below to acknowledge that you understand that if your child is below
grade level for reading they will be receiving intervention during the school year and that
the Reading Improvement and Monitoring Plan (RIMP) will be in effect until fourth grade or
your child tests at or above grade level.  If you have any further questions please contact
your child’s teacher.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Smith
Director

Mr. Majzun
Principal

Student Name _____________________________________________ Grade_________

***By signing this letter I understand that my child will remain on a Reading Improvement
Monitoring Plan until they are reading at grade level and/or move to 4th grade.  A copy will
be given at the beginning and ending of each school year.

_______________________________________ ___________________
Parent/Guardian Date

_______________________________________ ___________________
Teacher Date


